[bookmark: _GoBack]It is that time of year again!  With the help of LoneStar Auctioneers, we are having a, TRWD FY'20 Summer Equipment Auction.  The link below will take you directly to the site listing the available lots.
https://www.lso.cc/allitems/seller_VGFycmFudCBSZWdpb25hbCBXYXRlciBEaXN0cmljdA
If you have any questions about the items up for auction please contact Kirk Simmons at extension 4441 or Shane Hervey at extension 4442. 
